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The proposal to reduce both the Horse Chestnut and the Oak by approximately 1 m and to 
crown thin is reasonable and necessary to keep the trees in good health and condition . 
 
The removal of the dead Ginkgo is required on safety grounds. 
 
The Ash tree identified for removal is growing close to the large Oak and is inhibiting the 
development of the canopy of the larger tree. The removal of this tree will not adversely affect 
the character or appearance of the conservation area and will allow the crown of the Oak to 
develop unimpeded by the smaller tree. 
 
The removal of the Tamorisk will not adversely affect the character or appearance of the 
conservation area. 
 
Decision - No objection 


